
 

 

 
Wednesday 24th February 2016 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you are aware, the Blackburn with Darwen ‘Celebration of Dance’ event takes place next Tuesday 1st March 

2016 and as promised, this is the letter containing final arrangements for the evening. 

 

The arrangements are as follows: 

*Children remain at school on Tuesday at 3.20pm 

*A light tea will be provided for the children free of charge. (We will also provide light refreshments 
during the performance) 
*After a short rehearsal, the children will then change into their costumes at approximately 5.15pm 

(School uniforms will be neatly folded and left in school. If necessary, they may be put on at school the 
following morning.) 
*Children will then be transported to King Georges Hall by coach, (also free of charge.)  

 

 Due to health and safety, we have also been instructed to inform parents of the following arrangements: 

*Children will be seated in the balcony of K.G.H and will remain there when not performing, even during 

the interval.  (They will not be allowed to meet up with you, but can wave from the balcony.) 
*No video recordings or photographs are allowed to be taken in the hall on the evening, either prior to 

or during the performance. Professional photographs and DVD are being taken throughout the whole 

event and will be available to purchase at a later date. 

*After the performance, children will need to be collected from the Windsor Suite which is situated 

next to the main entrance of K.G.H.  If you are not attending the performance, it will finish at 

approximately 9.15pm  (Due to the large number attending the event, there may be a slight delay.) 
 

As you may have noticed, the children are very excited and looking forward to what promises to be a very 

enjoyable evening.  

 

Please sign the slip below to acknowledge that you have received this final piece of information.  

 

 

Many Thanks 

 

 

Mrs. B. Asgharyzadegan 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 

CELEBRATION OF DANCE 

 

I give permission for:  Name of Child ___________________________ Class___, to attend the Celebration 

of Dance at King Georges Hall on Tuesday 1st March 2016.   I acknowledge that I will need to collect my child 

from the ‘Windsor Suite’ at King Georges Hall after the event at approximately 9.15pm finish. 

 

Parent/Carer signature: ______________________________________ 

My Contact number/s prior to and during the event will be:____________________________ 

The Redeemer Church of England Primary School 

 


